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BATTERIES

Constraints on taking e-cigarette batteries

Call2Recycle® cannot accept new or used nicotine cartridges and, therefore, cannot accept batteries in  
e-cigarettes that cannot be separated from nicotine cartridges. Call2Recycle will, however, accept e-cigarette 
batteries that are sold as separate power units as well as batteries used in e-cigarettes that can otherwise be 
separated from nicotine cartridges. 

If the battery can be separated from the nicotine cartridge, as indicated in the diagram below, the Call2Recycle 
program can accept it. Otherwise, we are unable to accept these devices. 
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